
Our Ref: PLE/KHU/XMAS
Date: 11th November 2022

Our Ref: PLE/PFA/ChristmasLunch
Date: 23rd November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Christmas Lunch 2023

Christmas will soon be here and this year we are able to celebrate in the usual way, with a lovely Christmas Lunch
for all the students on Tuesday 19th December 2023.

The sit-down Hot Christmas lunch will be £3.00 (free for FSM students) and include Roast Chicken with Stuffing,
Roasties, Christmas Vegetable Medley and Gravy, a glass of squash and a dessert. There will be both vegetarian and
vegan options, you can view the full menu here.

The Pod will be serving grab-and-go options at lunch time and food will be available at break time as usual.

Please complete this Google Form to book your child’s lunch regardless of whether your child would like a
Christmas lunch or not as this helps us with the catering for The Pod as well as the Christmas lunches.

If you have more than one child in school, you will be sent a separate letter for each child and you will need to access
each link separately to respond for each child.

Payment

After completing the form, you will need to pay via WisePay, unless you are entitled to Free School Meals. If you are
entitled to Free School meals, you must still complete the form mentioned above, selecting this option. You can
access WisePay using this link. Please log on, select the Shop icon, select Christmas Lunch and make your payment.

Please do not add credit to your child’s meal account via Food & Drinks payments as the Christmas Lunch option is a
separate item and cannot be bought on the day.

You will need to book and pay for your Christmas Lunch options by 9am on Monday 4th December 2023.

Yours faithfully

Paul Letch
Headteacher

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1U6cN3bnbPoxNOqi9kh5YZWi7uITx7EgE/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/4tgSDecDxNGkCn988
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=48434

